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To whom it may concern,

My name is .
I live at 
I am just writing this email to show my support for the planned development for this recycling centre.
I have many family and friends that live on the central coast and i can definitely see myself relocating up there
in a few years. I myself work in the construction industry and know how crucial recycling centres are to places
especially areas like the central coast which are constantly growing and need to keep up with demand for
housing and retail developments.
I’ve lived around Botany and Matraville in Sydney my whole life where there are and have been numerous
recycling centres and I  can honestly say I have never seen or experienced any negative impacts to the
surrounding environment that people who have nothing to do with the industry want to bring up and use as
baseless facts to give misleading arguments as to why there shouldn’t be more places like this proposed
recycling centre.
I myself with 20 years experience in the industry can only see positives with proposed developments like this if
done correctly and abide by local laws and regulations.
Thank you for allowing me an avenue to voice my opinion.

Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone




